
This Week … 
By now you should have all turned in your PTO membership registration 
form with the t-shirt size(s) for your student(s).  We don’t want to guess at 
shirt sizes and get one student a dress and another a belly shirt.  If for some 
strange reason, you didn’t turn yours in, please email Karen Wright ASAP at 
pto.treasurer.westwood@gmail.com.  Thank you to all of you who came to 
our second Parent Meet & Greet.  We had a brief member meeting and voted 
to approve the budget this upcoming year.  You can find a copy of the budget 
on our website.  Thank you also to those of you who signed up to volunteer.  
There is lots of opportunity still.  Enjoy your long weekend!

Missing Pic/DVD  
Contact Karen 

Wright if you didn’t 
receive your order 

from last year’s play. 

Box Tops 
We hope you have 
been saving them 
all summer!  Turn 

them in soon. 

Aug. 31 & Sept. 3 
Enjoy the Geauga 

County Fair this 
weekend.  No 

school Friday and 
Monday.

MONDAY MUNCHIES 
Please see the link in the 

email to sign up.  It’s a 
great way to give 

without being at school.
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WESTWOOD WALK 

September 27. Look for 
information soon in 
your student’s back 

pack.
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PTO MEMBERSHIPS 

Along with T-shirt order 
forms are due NOW.  
Please return them 

ASAP.
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 AUGUST 30, 2018

PTO Update 
https://westwoodpto.org
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